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MPLA	Activities	

• Sent	membership	renewal	reminder	

	

Arizona	News	

• Arizona	Library	Association	Annual	Conference	dates	are	confirmed.	The	conference	will	be	held	
at	the	Mesa	Convention	Center	in	Mesa,	Arizona	on	Wednesday,	October	24th	through	Friday,	
October	26th.	

• Arizona	Library	Association	is	holding	“Because	Access	Equals	Opportunity”,	a	regional	forum	
geared	towards	libraries	who	may	not	have	the	opportunities	to	attend	the	AzLA	annual	
conference.	The	event	will	be	held	Friday,	April	27,	2018	at	the	University	of	Arizona	in	Tucson,	
AZ.	

• Additionally,	Arizona	Library	Association	is	hosting	a	virtual	conference	in	partnership	with	
Arizona	State	Library.	The	Conference’s	theme	is	“Behind	the	Counter”,	with	a	focus	on	
professional	development	for	front-line	and	paraprofessional	library	staff.	Attendance	is	free	of	
charge.	All	presentations	will	be	recorded	and	posted	to	the	AzLA	YouTube	channel	after	the	
Virtual	Conference.	Registration	for	the	Virtual	Conference	is	now	open.	

	

Respectfully	submitted,	

Cherise	Mead	


